
Wildflower PAC Meeting Minutes

Tuesday, Nov 15, 2022. 3:00-5:00 pm in person

In attendance: Meghan, Martine, Angela, Misty, Michael, Jenna

1. Welcome and Introductions

2. Treasurer’s Report

Update on bank balances:

● Gaming balance: $7,987.69 ($5929.55 after pending cheques come out)
● Chequing balance:  $23,451.79

Requests for funding:  Martine made a motion to spend $500 from gaming funds to purchase
outdoor play equipment.  Seconded by Angela and passed.

3. Principal’s Report

Misty reviewed the school budget.

See attached Principal’s report.

Misty to follow up with Anna about using her classroom for the staff luncheon on December 7th.

4. Hot Lunch Program

As of now, we have no hot lunch coordinator.  Unless another parent comes forward, there
won’t be a hot lunch program in January.  The relationships with businesses have been
established, just need someone to coordinate the orders.  If anyone is interested in
volunteering, then contact Meghan.

If there is no volunteer, Martine suggested just having a pizza day once a month.

Feedback from teachers about the hot lunch program is that one lunch per week works well.



5. New Playground Update

Opening has been delayed due to safety concerns, which are being addressed and worked
through.

Meghan expressed gratitude for everyone who helped with the project.  Grand opening to be
held in the spring when the slide is installed.

6. Winter Activities/Fundraising Events/Community Events

Whitewater skiing: Sign-up has gone out.

Cross country skiing: Theresa Stanley to be coordinator.

Christmas fundraiser:  Fundraiser held and closed.

Holiday staff luncheon: Confirmed for Dec. 7.  Jodi and Meghan will create a spreadsheet for
parents to sign up.

Community gatherings: Book club Dec. 1st.

Salmo Ski night:  Jenna is organizing.  Aim to hold ski night in late January - details to be
announced.  15% off lift tickets.

Meghan suggested an inclusive whole-school winter activity (for those who don’t ski) could be
explored as well.

7. Class Rep Sharing

No update.

8. Volunteer roles that need to be filled:

These are the roles that are currently unfilled, and will require parent volunteers:

Grant Writers ~ Looking for 2-3 parents to help write grants throughout the school year to
support the on-going playground planning and construction phases.



Spring Raffle Fundraiser ~ Volunteer to organize this year's raffle. All supporting documents are
provided with an outline of steps taken to run this fundraiser.

Hot Lunch Volunteer ~ Volunteer to coordinate the hot lunch program.

Parents interested in learning more can contact Meghan at wildflowerschoolpac@gmail.com

8. DPAC news

Meghan made a motion to nominate Chris as co-DPAC rep with Jane.  Martine seconded, all in
favour.

Chris Raabis will take over for Carolina.

Next meeting: January 17th, 2023


